
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €377.96 and Envelopes 

€539.90. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

The 13th Annual Anne Valley 5-mile Challenge will take place on Saturday, 9th              

February. Registration for the event can be completed online at 

www.annevalleyrunning.com or on the day at Harney’s Pub. 

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

27th January                          

2019 

Saturday, January 26th  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                    
1st Anniversary Mass for Paddy McNulty                                        

Sunday, January 27th  Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                                               
Anniversary Mass for Martin Flavin                                                                  
Pray for Paddy Halley & John Foran                                   

Saturday, February 2
nd 

 Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                                  
Month’s mind for Edmond Flynn                                                         

Sunday,  February 3rd Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for Joseph & Marian Keeffe                                                                

Thank you for your contribution to last week’s Development Fund Collection which 

raised €299. Your contribution is very much appreciated.  

61st Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes.                                                                                                                    
The Diocese of Waterford and Lismore will travel to Lourdes for the 61st time this year                                            

5th to 10th June.                                                                                                                                                                      
Booking at the Pilgrimage Office is now open every Monday, Wednesday and Friday                                   

9.30am to 2.30pm. Telephone 051 - 878900. Book early to avoid disappointment.  

Note Change of Date                                                                                                                                        

The 2019 series of the Dunhill History Lectures continues this Wednesday 30th                    

January, in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. The speaker will be Rt Rev. 

Monsignor Michael Olden: and his title is: ‘The Faith Journey of the Deise People’ 

The series will continue every Thursday evening until 14th March.  Each lecture lasts 

about an hour and is followed with chat and light  refreshments.  

Irish Heart Foundation Hear t Failure Suppor t & Information Group 
The Park Hotel, Dungarvan 31st January 7.30 p.m.- 9.00 p.m.                                                           
Contact:  Lucinda McNerney 087-7781561. 

Did you know! On the 24th January 1862 the Packet Ship “Indian Ocean” while on route 

from Liverpool to Sydney Australia was blown ashore and wrecked at Benvoy. The crew 

of 25 were rescued and returned safely to Liverpool.  

Samaritans Waterford and South East are now recruiting for volunteers.                      

Samaritans offer emotional support to our callers via telephone, text, email and face to 

face contact. Full training will be provided. For further information on how to become 

a Samaritan volunteer please join us for our Information Meeting on Saturday 2nd                             

February at 11.00 am at our centre at 16 Beau Street, Waterford (off Catherine Street). 

If possible please confirm attendance on 086 1744605 (preferably by text) or by email 

waterfordsamsrecruitment@gmail.com to register your interest.  

Join us in Glencomeragh House on Wednesday January 30th at 7:30 pm for an                
evening of prayer and input.  We will also have a special  visit from the Marian              
Pilgrimages tour guides from the village of Medjugorje.  All are welcome.  For more                  
information please contact 052-613 3181.  

Friday is the First Friday of February and Deacon Brendan Gallagher will be visiting 

the sick and housebound with the Blessed Sacrament.  If you, or anyone you know, 

would like to receive Holy Communion please let him know at 086-2641547 as soon as 

 Dunhill National School is taking enrolments for  September  2019. Applications 

should be in by the 15th of February. For application forms and more information contact 

the school on 051-396383.  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie
http://www.annevalleyrunning.com

